
  

   

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Re: Philosophy and Ethics Revision 

 

Revision sessions for students retaking the Philosophy and Ethics AS Foundations paper will 

take place on Friday lunchtimes at 12.00 in N2 starting from Friday 31st March. These sessions 

will focus on course content, exam practice and exam technique.  

 

In addition, if your son/daughter has any other specific questions or needs regarding the 

forthcoming A2 examination, I will be available to address individual questions during the 

second half of this session. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me by 

email: nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Natalie Steer 

RE department 


